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ELECTION OF THE SECRETARY GENERAL OF APPU  

 

APPU EC Chairman’s Memorandum  

The Chairman of the APPU EC wishes to remind members that one of the Agenda items at the next 

Congress of the APPU (to be held in Thailand from 29 August to 2 September 2022) is the election of 

the Secretary General of APPU.  

Those who are eligible to apply for APPU Secretary General position must be nominated by his/her 

APPU member country. One member country can nominate only one candidate. The candidates must 

submit an official letter of intent to APPU Bureau by 30 June 2022 with his/her resume.  

The Secretary General of APPU will send an APPU circular about the Secretary General position 

together with job specification of this position by 1 February 2022.  

The 13th APPU Congress will handle all the selection procedure and arrangements. 


